
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 11, 2021 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
Tarrant County Public Health is administering the COVID-19 vaccine to medical 
workers, residents 65 and older, and people 18 and older who have at least one chronic 
medical condition that puts them at increased risk for severe illness from COVID-19. 
Appointments are required. To register and get more information, please visit 
www.tarrantcounty.com/covidvaccine or call the Tarrant County Coronavirus Hotline at 
817-248-6299.  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed next Monday, January 18, 
in observance of the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday. The Library, Tennis Center and 
Animal Adoption & Rescue Center will also be closed. The NRH Centre and Iron Horse 
Golf Course will be open. Garbage and recycling will be collected as normally 
scheduled. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Officers Koba, Breta, Lizak and Bulger in the Police Department - The U.S. Postal 
Inspection Service recently recognized our K9 officers and their partners for their 
outstanding service to the Postal Service’s Fort Worth Division Office. Thank you to 
these officers for their continuous hard work. 


